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WESTON MILL COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL
Friday 29th January 2016
Dear Parents & Carers, 
As you are aware, we have been developing our residential trips on offer at Weston Mill Community Primary School. After three successful years at PGL, we are now offering this as a residential trip to our Year 5 children. 

PGL is a well established residential centre that provides a wealth of outdoor activities that may not be as easy to provide within the school environment. Each centre has highly trained staff to ensure all children are able to experience new skills within a safe and controlled environment, whilst having fun. 
The trip will be taking place from Wednesday 14th September 2016 until Friday 16th September 2016. This is for 2 nights and three days, and all food is provided for the children. The trip is only being offered to our Year 5 children and will be a great way for them to start their new academic year, working together on new skills. 

The total cost of the trip is £159 per child (after being subsidised by the school). Deposits of £30 are required by Monday 22nd February 2016, as we have to confirm our numbers with the centre. Subsequent payments will be needed by the Monday 21st March 2016 of £30, the next payment on Monday 25th April 2016 of £30, the next payment of Monday 23rd May 2016 of £30 and the final payment of £39 on the Monday 27th June 2016  . All monies must be paid (in cash) by these dates to secure the place and all money paid is non-refundable as the school has already committed to the trip. Should you wish to pay it all in one go, or additional smaller payments in between, this can also happen. 
Details regarding what the children will need to take will be sent out toward the end of the Summer term so that you can prepare well in advance.  We have found that previous visits have been extremely rewarding experiences for both the children and the adults and we hope to have a good uptake with this year group. 
If you have any queries or concerns and would like to discuss the trip, please feel free to speak to Mrs Dibben or Mrs Nettleship. A brief talk on the PGL centre will be held on  Wednesday 3rd February at 9.00am in the school hall. This should last no longer than 20 minutes. 
If you would like your child to attend this residential, please complete the slip below and hand it in to reception, along with the deposit of £25 by Monday 22nd February 2016. 
Mrs Dibben
Deputy Head Teacher

I would like my child _____________________________________ to attend the residential trip to PGL on Wednesday 14th September 2016.
I understand the cost of the trip will be £159. The deposit of £30 must be paid by 22.01.16, followed by

£30 on 21.03.16, £30 on 25.04.16, £30 on 23.05.16, £39 on 27.06.16

All monies are non-refundable and must be paid prior to the trip.

Signed ___________________________________________

Date ____________________________
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